








MIDYEAR WELL
REPAIR

Our Nigerian well drill team extends warmest greetings & heartfelt
thanks for all the continuous prayers and support through these
changing times!

It has been a different kind of a year due to Covid-19 in Nigeria as
well. Our plan was to drill 40+ wells in 2020. We were not able to
begin drilling in February due to wet conditions in the bush. The
Water Wins well drilling team did complete 16 wells using the old
percussion drill rigs. The rest of the wells were planned to be drill
by our Nigerian partner Blessed Hope using their rotary drill.
Unfortunately, unsafe travel conditions on the roads to EKA
because of gangs stopping, robbing, and stealing commercial
vehicles prevented Blessed Hope from drilling wells. In addition,
Nigeria has issued stay at home orders. Unfortunately, we have 20
communities that did not receive wells this season due to the
Covid-19 order & safety factors. Drilling operations ended on June
3 due to heavy rains.

There have been no reported virus cases in our area. We continue

to repair hand pumps as needed on a limited bases due to the
stay at home order.
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Water Wins is investigating purchasing a rotary drill rig that would be
kept in the EKA. Options include purchasing the Blessed Hope drill
rig or purchasing a good used one in Nigeria. The goal is to have our
own rotary rig by next drilling season to be able to serve communi-
ties in the EKA as soon as possible. The cost of the rig will be roughly
$250,000 US dollars.

We have been truly blessed to have a well drilling/hand pump repair
team that is dedicated, committed, and in alinement with the work
God has called them to do despite the challenges we face, and for
that we are thankful! It is only by the grace of God that our work
continues!

- by Doug Tubergen



Visit our redesigned site for the
latest news and giving!
www.waterwins.com

ATRIPTO ABUJA

This past March 3-6, 2020, | traveled with Pete Lanser, Kip Haverdink and Mario Veldhuijzen to Abuja, Nigeria to meet with the Water Wins
Board and Team Leaders to discuss future plans. We met with all the evangelists working for Waterwins in the EKA to listen to their
experiences and to encourage them in their work. We also met with CRC-N Missions leadership and Multiplication Network Ministries to
form a partnership to streamline the church planting process.

Do you ever wonder what piece you are in the body of Christ? Some days | feel more like a useless appendix than a helpful nose or femur
bone. Regardless of how we might feel, we can lean into the promise that we are part of the body of Christ, each uniquely designed to work
together necessarily with the other parts. My recent visit to Abuja was a delightful reminder of this biblical picture-promise. Gathering with
a committed group of believers on the Water Wins team, who live their faith uniquely the way God individually designed them—whether
evangelists, well-drillers or medical workers—was an incredible privilege. I'm so thankful for each of these dear friends that contribute to the
beautiful body of Christ and the joy of watching God at work in Nigeria.

-by Laura Sharda
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